
Brexit – New Horizons or New 
Borders? 

In our last online event of the year, a panel of experts discussed what 
we can expect from the Brexit process in the New Year. 

The event also discussed the impact a potential no-deal Brexit could 
have on the UK and what our future trading relationships could look 
like. 

The event was hosted by Dr Steven McCabe, Senior Fellow at the 
Centre for Brexit Studies, with contributions from four industry experts, 
followed by an audience Q&A. 

Panel Members included Suren Thiru, Head of Economics at the 
British Chambers of Commerce, Professor Nicola McEwen, Professor 
of Territorial Politics at the University of Edinburgh and Co-Director of 
the Centre on Constitutional Change, Keith Stokes-Smith, Chairman 
of the Birmingham Commonwealth Association and David Hearne, 
Researcher at the Centre for Brexit Studies. 

The footage from the event is now available to watch.  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=I8UQB1GTgIE

